
 

BBPS/KGN/CIR-23/2024-25       Date: 8th November 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents,  

The students of Class X will have preparation leaves from tomorrow, 

9th November. 
The students are welcome to come to school for doubt clearing within 

the school hours on Saturday & Monday, with prior appointment from 

their respective subject teacher. 
 

 

Thank you 
 


